
Agustino Chatzigeorgiou 
Rawleigh st 4036 | Harrisburg, Pennsilvania, zip 17109 | 223 278 7402 | 
tino405mi16@gmail.com 

2/28/2024 

PPL Electric Utilities 

1801 Brookwood St 

Harrisburg, PA 17104 

Dear Sir/ Madam: 

I am writing this letter to bring your attention that i am not satisfied with your services 

regarding the electricity billing errors that occured in january, february and march, my biilings 

during this period of time were more than $1200, ad i said before i live alone, and work 12hrs 

a day and im barely at home. 

So now that you have accepted your mistake, im waiting for you to refund my money like 

thousands of people im sure.  

Sincerely, 

Agustino Chatzigeorgiou 


